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Monroe Fire, Monroe Police, Mayor Friday Ellis, and 
the City of Monroe Giving Away School Supplies 

 
(Monroe, LA) Please join Mayor Friday Ellis, and the City of Monroe, as we present the Monroe 
City School District with supplies from the city’s Back to School Supply Drive. 
 
The presentation will be Monday, August 15, 2022, at 2:15 p.m. at the Public Safety Center. 
 
This was a joint effort between the Monroe Fire Department, the Monroe Police 
Department, and the Mayor’s Administration to help get our local kids ready for the new 
school year. 
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Michelli Martin  

Media Relations Director 
michelli.martin@ci.monroe.la.us 
318-372-7640 
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